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The Town of Erin announced today that Council will be moving into Phase 4 of the Class 

Environmental Assessment (EA) process. Phase 4 consists of completion of the Environmental 

Study Report (ESR) followed by a 30 day Public Review period which would commence on May 14, 

2018 and run through June 14, 2018. During this time the public can voice their questions to Council 

and staff in regards to the Wastewater Treatment Facility and the associated costs.

The Ainley Group has compiled the findings from Phases 1-3 to create the ESR. Once released, 

copies of the ESR will be available on the Town of Erin’s website and hard copies will be available 

at various locations around town, including the municipal office. During the 30 day Public Review 

period we hope to resolve any concerns from members of the community, before being eligible to 

proceed with Phase 5 of the project. 

For more information, please contact: 

Jessica Spina 519.855.4407 EXT. 239 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________

5684 Trafalgar Rd. | Hillsburgh, ON | N0B 1T0 

The Town is committed to moving the project forward in a cost effective manner and will proceed 

when sufficient funding is aquired. Mayor Allan Alls said “we have had preliminary talks with senior 

governments and have received positive feedback regarding our wastewater initiatives”. “I’m excited 

to move forward with this critical project, which will help us build a complete and sustainable 

community, which will attract new jobs”, he added. 

On June 15, 2018 the Town hopes to proceed with seeking funds for the design and construction of 

the wastewater treatment facility from senior level governments. Once the funding is secured the 

Town will move into Phase 5, implementation of the project.




